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April 28, 2008

Professor Erik Dybing

Division Director and Professor
Division of Environmental Medicine
Norwegian institute of Public Health
P.0. Box 4404 Nydalen

NO-0403 Oslo, Norway

Re: Cancer cluster at NTNU
Dear Dr. Dybing:
| reviewed the draft report of the Expert Group and made comments. The Group
responded very well fo my comments and those of the other reviewers. | have also
reviewed all other materials related to the issue that you sent to me. The final report is
an excellent evaluation of the Cancer cluster and notes the difficulties of such
investigations.

Sincerely,

M

Martyn T. Smith, Ph.D.
Professor of Toxicology
Director, Superfund Basic Research Program



